PLANNING REPORT – 7th March 2022
Planning Applications received 
21/02210/F (amended re-consultation)
The Limes, 8 Church Lane, South Wootton.
Construction of single dwelling

Decision: Support the application as amended.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00082/O
Cattistock, 83 Nursery Lane, South Wootton 

New dwelling.

Decision: Support the application as amended.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00171/O
Trefusis, 10 Sandy Lane, South Wootton

Demolition of existing building and construction of 2 x New Dwellings
Decision: Support the application.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Application:
21/01466/F
The Swan Inn, 21 Nursery Lane, South Wootton.

Retention of proposed extension to outbuilding to form bar and permanent siting of marquee.
The Borough Council has sent notification of a new property address:
4 & 5 Peck Lane, South Wootton.
